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To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   January 19, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0968-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This is to note that we are still assembling the earth station details and will amend the application
appropriately to reflect the final ground station parameters.


